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St. Hilary School
EYFS Online Learning Journey Guide
Introduction
All reception children at St. Hilary School have a personal on-line learning journey which records photos, observations and comments, in line with the Early Years Foundation Stage, to build up a record of your child’s experiences and achievements and chart their development.
We use Tapestry, a secure system which allows us to share information with parents and carers. You will have secure access ( via your email address and a password which you can change for added security) to observations and assessments made by our staff and we also welcome and encourage you to upload photos of ‘Wow’ moments at home and outside of school, or comment on our observations.
How do I view my child’s learning journey?
[bookmark: _GoBack]We will set up an account for you to view after the October half term. Go to https://eylj.org/login on your computer or if you have an iPhone or iPad, visit the itunes store and download the Tapestry app from the Education section. Login using your email address and the password we give you which you can of course change. You have the option to receive an email whenever a new observation is made, just tick the box in the edit preferences section.
Please add your own comments to your child’s learning at school and also choose the ‘Add Observation’ option to upload your own photos of proud moments from home!
If you have any questions or queries about Tapestry please do not hesitate to chat to a member of St. Hilary EYFS team.
The Tapestry Online learning journey Service is owned, managed and operated by The Foundation Stage Forum Ltd (FSF), a UK based organisation. Please see the website for privacy policy.
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